
Five Year Forecast Requirements 

Each school district in Ohio is required to prepare, have Board approved, and submit a Five Year 

Forecast of the General Fund to the Ohio Department of Education twice per year. The first one is due 

in November and the second in May.  You can access ODE’s Five Year Forecast webpage here to review 

the requirements of the Five Year Forecast.  You will also be to access other school district’s data from 

this website also. 
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http://fyf.oecn.k12.oh.us/

